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November 25, 1992 

Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 

Dear Commissioners: 
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This letter is written testimony concerning Electric Utility 
Resource Planning. 

I endorse MoPIRG•s proposal that you direct electric utilities 
to invest at least 4.5% of their gross annual Missouri revenues 
in energy efficiency and renewable energy measures. 

I support the PSC effort to write resource plan rules. But 
even the best process needs a goal. If the goal of a elec-· 
tric utility is to boost consumption of electricity, the utility 
could follow your resource planning process and still not invest 
a penny in energy efficiency or renewable energy. 

Missouri needs this investment, both to protect the environment 
and to create local jobs. 'rherefore, I support the 4.5% spending 
rule proposed by MoPIRG. 

Sincerely, 

~;,_S~ 
Cynthia s. Kahn 




